
 

Next Meeting 

If you missed our August 12 program last week with guest speaker Paul Gothold, San Diego Superintendent of  
Schools, click on the image below to watch a recording of the meeting. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
If you are interested in joining or learning more about our Rotary Readers Committee, you can watch committee 
member Sabrina Lopez’s presentation above, or  you can reach Chair  Mike Meaney at researchsd@aol.com. 

 

 

NEXT MEETING - August 19 
Guest speaker: Betsy Brennan – President/CEO, Downtown San Diego Partnership 

 

Join fellow Rotarian and the President & CEO of the Downtown San Diego Partnership, Betsy 
Brennan, as she walks us through some key projects already in construction in San Diego. Exciting 

projects like The Campus at Horton, IQHQ RaDD, and Radian will help Downtown San Diego 
step up to help meet the demand for nearly 3.8 million sq. ft. of life science space in our region and 

an increased need for tech and start up space. 

 

 

Here is the weekly recurring ZOOM LINK for our meetings which begin at 12:30pm:   

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_x-62cFf7TDGucnK5ozdFCQ 

You can also phone in to listen to the meeting:  Phone: 1-669-900-6833  Password: 84903061996# (include the “pound” sign). 
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REMINDER: Our August 19 & August 26 meetings will only be held virtually via Zoom.  We will not be 
meeting at Liberty Station on these dates.  

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we continue to ensure that the health and safety of our members 
remains a priority. 

We are monitoring the new developments regarding the surge in COVID cases.  We recommend you look out for 
and read all correspondence from the Rotary office in regards to any changes in our meeting format for upcoming 

programs. Our goal remains to get back to in-person meetings as soon and as safely as possible.  
Thank you.  
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Membership 

 
Please welcome our newest member to the club!  

 
 
Constance Carroll (ccarroll@cccbac.org) is the President and CEO of California 

Community Colleges Baccalaureate Association.   
 

Click here to learn more about her.  Or you can watch her self-introductions in 
our Aug. 12 meeting video on  

page 1.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This week’s 
BIRTHDAYS 

                 August 
 
Ben Alev    16 

Jim Wynkoop              17 

Joe Farrage   17 

Brad Sund   17 

Kathy Demos   18 

Marten Barry   19 

Penny Robbins  20 

Ellen Casey   20 

Rodger Dougherty  20 

Porsha Vogt   22 

Ben Clay   22 

 

Upcoming Programs 

ALL MEETINGS ARE HELD AT LIBERTY STATION CONFERENCE 
CENTER UNLESS OTHERWISE NOTED 

 

 

Aug 26  VIRTUAL MEETING—Dan Gensler, 21-22 Rotary District Gover-

nor  

 

Sept 2  JD Wicker, SDSU Director of Intercollegiate Athletics  

 
 

Sept. 30 - Shaka Johnson, Vice President & Associate General Counsel 
(Head of legal) at Sony Electronics 
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San Diego Rotary Honors Fred Frye 
 

Thanks to the generosity of several members, our Foundation contributed more than $16,000 to Rady Children’s Hos-
pital in honor of our dearly departed Past President Fred Frye. The renowned medical non-profit organization com-
memorated the donation by creating two “honor tiles” designed by our own Past President Bonnie Schwartz. On Au-
gust 11, hospital officials presented framed photo prints of the tiles to Fred’s widow, Joy, and San Diego Rotary. 
Fred’s legacy now lives on in a very visible way forever in the halls of Rady Children’s Hospital! 
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